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» Meeting on Tuesday 7th August 

» CPSU Office Campus Office - 
building 4 (formerly W5C) Western 
Road 

» 12pm to 1pm  
Macquarie University and the CPSU NSW are 
working on a new method of bargaining for your 
wages and conditions, called “Interest Based 
Bargaining”. 

It’s a new approach for your next Enterprise 
Agreement, the Legal document that contains 
your wages and conditions of employment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to ask for your input 
because interest based bargaining seeks to 
develop employment conditions based on shared 
interests. 

We want you to understand what is happening, 
and to ensure that members have input into the 
outcome of these negotiations.  

If you have any questions please feel free to 
contact: 

CPSU NSW Organiser 

Maryanne Stuart 
0437 898 020 
mstuart@psa.asn.au 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
mailto:mstuart@psa.asn.au

